
 
 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 25th November 2024  

Young Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for the 

success of our students. To create an environment where every child can thrive, 

we need your support in upholding our school's policies on uniform and 

behaviour. 

Uniform plays a crucial role in fostering a sense of community and equality among 

students. By ensuring that your child adheres to the uniform policy, you help 

promote a focused and distraction-free learning environment. Similarly, our 

behaviour policies are designed to create a safe and respectful atmosphere for all. 

Encouraging your child to follow these guidelines helps them develop important 

life skills such as responsibility, respect, and self-discipline. 

We can feel the positive shift in school, and we want this to continue. We are 

making our school a place where every student feels valued and empowered to 

achieve their best. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

              Jim Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

Online Learning Platforms  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Dodgeball Competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We use multiple online platforms in school to aid 

learning and provide home learning opportunities. 

This week 7x1 enjoyed working on Educake with Mrs 

Gibson. This is a platform that helps cement specific 

key knowledge and can be accessed from any device 

we have the licences for both Science and 

Humanities. Other online platforms we have 

purchased include GCSEpod and Sparx Maths. 

Pupils should have passwords and log on details in 

their planners. Our website contains specific details 

around the topics covered in each of the subject 

areas at all key stages. 

https://members.gcsepod.com/login 

https://my.educake.co.uk/student-login 

https://sparxmaths.com/ 

 

 

Get involved in Dodgeball competitions this December – See Mr Dobson or any member of the PE department for 

information about how to get involved.   

https://members.gcsepod.com/login
https://my.educake.co.uk/student-login


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook @ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of content, from student, staff and 
school celebrations, to competitions. We encourage you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
Want to work for the Marches Multi Academy trust? Follow the link below:  
https://www.marchesacademytrust.co.uk/joining-us/how-to-join 

Student Support Queries 

 
If you have concerns regarding a student's learning needs, would like to request additional support/advice please complete 

the internal SEND referral form and send it to the following email address: sendadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk. Our Student 

Support Department are now based in the Hub area of the Haughmond Building, taking advantage of their new amazing 

facilities, life skills cooking area, and outdoor learning spaces. The entrance is off East Crescent on the South side of the 

campus.   

 

 

Information 

Some of our students have severe 

allergies. Please respect our drive 

to be a ‘nut free school.’ Always 

leave snacks and foods containing 

nuts at home.  

Shrewsbury Academy Spotlight – Learning and Memory  

Improving knowledge retention in pupils is crucial for their academic progress. We utilise multiple 

techniques within teaching to help students recall key knowledge and skills to id their success as they 

progress through their learning. 

1. Activate Prior Knowledge: Connecting new information to what students already know can 

significantly enhance retention. Our teacher often start lessons with a quick review or a 

discussion that links previous lessons to the new material. 

2. Retrieval Practice: This involves encouraging students to recall information from memory, 

which strengthens their ability to remember it in the future. Techniques include low-stakes 

quizzes, flashcards, and asking students to summarise what they've learned. 

3. Spaced Repetition: Instead of cramming, spreading out learning over time helps reinforce 

memory. Revisiting topics periodically ensures that information is retained longer. 

4. Interleaving: Mixing different topics or subjects during study sessions can improve retention. 

This approach helps students make connections between concepts and apply their knowledge in 

various contexts. 

5. Self-Explanation: Encouraging students to explain concepts in their own words can deepen 

understanding and retention. This can be done through group discussions, teaching peers, or 

reflective writing. 

6. Use of Mnemonics: Mnemonics are memory aids that help students recall larger pieces of 

information through patterns, acronyms, or rhymes. These tools can make learning more 

engaging and memorable. 

These platforms are available in the event of a snow or bad weather closure and provide very 

specific content for our students.  

Did You Know? 

Research strongly suggests that apps like TikTok can 

reduce the ability to learn and remember knowledge, they can be  

harmful to young brains. 
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